CONTINGENCY PLAN

EUROPE TO ASIA SERVICES - WEEK 10 TO 12

GENEVA, 24™ JANUARY 2017

Dear valued customers,

We would like to inform you that MSC Mediterranean Shipping Company will be excluding some sailings from
North Europe to Asia in the coming weeks, due to the Chinese New Year.

Our customer commitment to a provision of timely and effective service continues, however. Therefore, please rest
assured that you may continue to place bookings as usual, with alternative routings in place as follows:

WEEK 10 OMISSIONS

LION SERVICE
Voyage FL 710E, ETA Antwerp 05.03.2017 (equivalent to Voyage FL704W, ETA Sines 01.03.2017)

To and Via: Singapore, Nansha, Hong Kong, Yantian, Xiamen.
All shipments from Sines, Antwerp, Le Havre, Southampton, Felixstowe will be served via alternative services.

WEEK 11 OMISSIONS

SWAN SERVICE
Voyage FW 711E, ETA Felixstowe 11.03.2017

To and Via: Singapore, Hong Kong, Yantian, Xingang, Qingdao, Busan, Shanghai, Ningbo.
All shipments from Felixstowe, Antwerp, Wilhelmshaven, Bremerhaven, Rotterdam will be served via alternative
services.

SHOGUN SERVICE
Voyage FH 711E, ETA Rotterdam 17.03.2017

To and Via: Salalah, Jebel Ali, Ningbo, Shanghai, Hong Kong, Yantian.
All shipments from Rotterdam, Hamburg, Bremerhaven, Felixstowe, Antwerp, Le Havre, will be served via
alternative services.




WEEK 12 OMISSIONS

SWAN SERVICE
Voyage FW 712E, ETA Felixstowe 18.03.2017

To and Via: Singapore, Hong Kong, Yantian, Xingang, Qingdao, Busan, Shanghai, Ningbo.
All shipments from Felixstowe, Antwerp, Wilhelmshaven, Bremerhaven, Rotterdam will be served via alternative
services.

ALBATROSS SERVICE
Voyage FB 712E, ETA Hamburg 25.03.2017

To and Via: Singapore, Shanghai, Xingang, Qingdao, Busan, Ningbo.
All shipments from Hamburg, Gothenburg, Aarhus, Wilhelmshaven, Bremerhaven, Antwerp, Rotterdam will be
served via alternative services.

For further information, please contact your MSC local office.




